
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
                   20th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents  

 
A bit of advance warning about some exciting news for next half term.  We have 

managed to book a Zoolab rainforest workshop, on the morning of Wednesday 29th 

June, to kick off our final Learning Journey of the year all about the Amazon 
Rainforest.  The children will get to learn about the layers of the rainforest while 

getting hands-on with some rainforest animals. 
 

As a school, we have significantly subsidised this workshop but we sadly do not have 
the resources to fully-fund it ourselves.  We are therefore asking for a contribution 

of £7.00 towards this exciting learning opportunity. Although the contribution is 
voluntary, we do need to point out that it is probable that the workshop will not take 

place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute. Please speak to Mr 
King in confidence if you are unable to contribute on this occasion. 

 
In order for us to proceed with this even, please return the consent slip together 

with your contribution of £7.00 as soon as possible.  
 

We are very much looking forward to the event and believe it will be a really 

worthwhile educational workshop. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs J Upjohn and Mrs L Smith 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

ZOOLAB VISIT – Wednesday 29th June 2022 
 

I confirm that I am happy for my child …………………………………………………….to 
participate in the Zoolab workshop.   

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £7.00 to cover the entry fees and 
insurance.  

 
I have paid via BACS (Lloyds Bank, West Sussex County Council, Lavant CofE 

Primary School. A/C 01732345, Sort Code 30-00-02) a voluntary contribution 
of £7.00.   

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          
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